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Comment Submitted:

To Whom It May Concern: I strongely oppose constructing Solar panels on Knight Ranch Road because of the growth in the Las
Vegas Valley. On any given weekend there are 1000 people recreating in this area. People have to have some place to recreate and
they have been off-roading in this area for over 50 years that I know of. This will not only close this area to racing but for
recreating. I suggest you put the Solar panels in the Boulder City Conservation area that is already closed to recreation.
Off-roading is a huge industry and the more areas you close the less we have to recreate. You will be choking the livelihood of
thousands of people associated with off-road recreation. Please don't close down more land.


